
May 12, 2024 

WITH GRAEME KIRK 

MIRROR, MIRROR 
 

James 1 

NO EVENING SERVICE TONIGHT 

WELCOME       SEPTEMBER 14, 2025 

To give online, e-transfer donations 

to treasurer.elim@gmail.com.   

 

Be sure it include your envelope 

number or first and last name in the 

message. 
 

Security Answer = church 

  in person   mail      online 

MINISTRY WORKERS 
Openers 

September - Larry & Cheryl Teeple 

October - Ron & Brenda Lamoureux 
 

Sound Tech 

September 14 - Kade Minielly 

September 21 - Dale Quinn 
 

Librarian 

September 14 - Melissa Veens 

September 21 - Closed 
 

Ushers/Greeters 

September 14 - Ben Marsh 

                       Ron Lamoureux 

September 21 - Stewart Campbell 
 

Nursery Workers 

September 14 - Brenda Lamoureux 

                       Salina Levitt 

September 21 - Melissa Veens 

                       Mackenzie Gootjes 
 

Grass Cutting (week ending) 

September 20 - Larry Teeple       

September 27 - Dale Quinn 

8457 Townsend Line,  Arkona, Ontario  N0M 1B0  
519-828-3076   admin@elimbiblechapel.com  

Office Hours 
Monday - Closed, Tuesday 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 

Wednesday - Friday 8:00 am - 12:00 pm 

OUR MOST PRECIOUS FAITH - SUNDAY MORNING SERIES 
 

What is foundational to our faith? The Word of God teaches us truths 

about the Bible, God, creation, man, salvation, the church, and future 

events. It also assures us of important truths regarding the believer’s walk, 

marriage, the roles of men and women, and the sanctity of life. Join us 

this fall as we clearly define from the Scriptures “What We Believe” as a 

church. 

WHY A PRETRIBULATIONAL RAPTURE?                                             
SUNDAY EVENING SERIES 

 
 

What does the Bible teach about the rapture and when will it occur? 

Join us Sunday evenings for this   fall series as we study from God’s Word 

to gain a clear understanding of this future event. 
 

“Then we who are alive and remain will be caught up together with 
them in the clouds to meet the Lord in the air, and so we shall always be 
with the Lord.”                     (1 Thess 4:17) 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT 
 

Recertification training will     

be held September 28 and         

October 5, in the sanctuary 

immediately following the 

morning service. Please plan   

to stay for this 1 hour class.  



Pray for Our 
Missionaries; 

. . . for those both near and far who are sharing the Gospel. 

THIS WEEK 
 

September 14 - 20 

Today 

Stay for Lunch 
 

Saturday 

Pie-Day           9:30 - noon 

PRAYER 
 

• Lord, we praise You for salvation through Your righteous son who  

suffered and died for our sin. 

• Help us to share Your hope and life with those who are lost. 

• We praise you that will guide us and teach us as we share Your    

message of good news with others. 
 

THE LIBRARY IS     

OPEN TODAY 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

Today - Jenny Friesen 

Thursday - Ed Wiendels 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
 

Friday - Kevin & Kim Minielly 

FALL WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
EXODUS – Divine Deliverance 
a nine-week study by Sue LeBoutillier 

Morning Study: begins Tuesday, September 23 with coffee and a snack 

served at 9:30am, and the study beginning at 10:00am sharp (with no 

break), ending at 11:30am. 
Evening Study: begins Thursday, September 25 at 7:00pm sharp in the 

Meeting Room and will wrap up by 8:30pm. 
If you haven’t yet signed up, please do today! If you have signed up,  

connect with Cheryl T or Kim Q to get your study materials, and watch    

for an email with links to watch the introductory video. 

PIE-DAY 
 

Saturday, September 20, 9:30am – noon 
 

If you haven’t yet signed up, and would like to learn how to make pie   

pastry, and create some delicious desserts, make sure to sign up on the 

sheet outside the library, and be in the gymnasium by 9:30am on Saturday 

morning. You will be contacted directly if we need you to bring anything; 

otherwise, just bring yourself!  

ANNIVERSARY SUNDAY STAY FOR LUNCH 
 

We have a lunch planned to share with our chapel family on Sunday,   

September 21.  We hope you will join us for a time of fellowship and         

celebration. There is no need for you to bring anything to this stay for 

lunch unless you have been asked. The ladies are having a pie making 

work bee on the 20th which will be our dessert. We will also prepare  

other parts of the meal following the pie making bee. If you would like 

to help, please speak to Sharon  or Mary. 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 

Hey Parents! Your kids might come home excited to bring  one or two small 

items to Sunday School for a special project. We're teaching them about 

the joy of giving and sharing by filling boxes with goodies for children who 

are less fortunate. Stay tuned for more details, but for now, encourage their  

enthusiasm for this heartfelt lesson in kindness!  


